
Welcome to The Methodist Church Clifton.  
Minister :- Revd. Karen Beecham, 28, Broomfield Grove,  
Rotherham, S60 2SY. Tel 07519476740 
 

9-45am Informal Prayer Time 
 

Members of the Prayer Team are available to pray with you after the service for yourself or 
anyone you may be concerned about. A Team member will be at the front of the church 
when the service is over. 

Please send any items of news etc. to Sylvia Jordan on 01709 510792 or Email 
cliftonnewsletter@gmail.com or s.m.jordan@hotmail.co.uk before 5 pm Thursday please. 

Visit the Church website at. www.cliftonmethodist.co.uk 

 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                   

            

Sunday 11th September  

Services will be led by:  

10.45am: Revd. Peter Edwards Harvest 

6pm: Revd. Karen Beecham HC 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday 11th September  

Services will be led by:  

10.45am: Revd. Karen Beecham HC 

6pm: United Service at St James’ 
 

The flowers in Church this week are donated by Laura Russell 
 
 

If anyone would like to make a donation 
towards the flowers and decoration of the 

Church for the Harvest Service next 
Sunday, this would be very welcome. 
Please see Avril Barnett or Betty Dale. 

 

BIble Study  begins on Wednesday at  
7pm, led by Rev Karen and Wayne 

Ashton, and studying  'Heroes  of Faith'. : 
14th Sept - Pleasing God: Abel 

21st Sept - Making Difficult Choices: Noah 
28th Sept - Believing the Impossible: 

Abraham and Sarah 
5th Oct - Faith for the Future: Jacob 

12th Oct - Resting on a Trustworthy God: 
Moses. 

 

 

Garden tidying for the coming week is the responsibility of Roy Bott 
 

New Community Choir 
 

Based at at St Paul’s Masbro’, and open to 
everyone in the Rotherham Community. It 
is fun, friendly and supportive, aiming at 
bringing churches and the community 

together. All ages and abilities welcome, 
no auditions. More information at: -  

https://sites.google.com/site/stpaulscomm
unitychoirrotherham    0r email: 

stpaulscommunitychoiremail@gmail.com 
 
 

Wanted please 
A member of our congregation is in urgent 

need of a computer table, two bedside 
cabinets and saucepans. If you can help, 

please see Sylvia Hanson. 
. 

 

Sandra has copies of the Harvest 
Newsletter. Any donations received will 

go towards the Roof Fund. 
 

Please note: -  
The Clifton Crawlers walk planned for 

Saturday 17th September has been 
cancelled, and will be replaced by one on 

September 24th. 

Harvest celebrations 
Next Sunday the Harvest Service will be 
followed by a lunch, to which everyone is 
invited. Please note that there will be a 

retiring collection for Water Aid after the 
morning Service. 
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